Montgomery Basketball Association
2021-22 COVID-19 Policy

Montgomery Basketball Association (MBA) will use North Penn School District (NPSD) facilities and follow NPSD’s COVID policies and guidelines. 
NPSD requires everyone entering one of their buildings to wear a mask and stay masked, except for participants during active play. 
MBA strongly recommend all our teams, players, coaches, and spectators abide by the NPSD covid protocols even when attending games at non-NPSD facilities (ex. Montgomery Rec Center), other school districts or public facilities.
